From: John Malet-Bates | NG

Sent: 26 December 2018 21:36

To: Sild, Thomas

Cc:

Subject: 2018/4369/P : Flat C 26 Nassington Road
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Thomas.
Last of these lates from me:

In the absence of full contextual information on neighbouring properties and rear building lines, HCAAC
Objects to the current proposal. There appears to be some increased over-shadowing of the garden of the
neighbouring ground floor flat which may be more of an issue for that neighbour if raised, but the
maintenance of a reasonable building line would appear desirable.

John

Regards,
John Malet-Bates
For Hampstcad CAAC



